
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am a French new IT graduate who just finished his final internship in Long Island, New York. I am 
currently looking for a post dealing with business and software development processes modeling as 
well as the network infrastructures design, deployment and integration. 
 
The variety found in this scope of work makes me very interested in it and ready to offer you my 
creativity and energy. As it is the perfect opportunity for me to gain a valuable experience in Business 
Process Management and Systems Integration, I am convinced I have the qualities required for the 
job. 
 
First of all, the communication skills I acquired during my final internship allowed me to become fluent 
in English and to interact easily with colleagues and customers, coping with team work and business 
tasks. 
 
In this cooperative environment, I also had the chance to handle the mobility, responsibilities and 
technical polyvalence involved in this function by dealing with a lot of troubleshooting on different 
platforms and infrastructures, on site or from the headquarters of the company. 
 
This rich scope of work and my previous experience in Web development made me familiar with the 
software development cycle issues. Moreover, working on the company business processes and its 
document management system brought me an overall vision of the roles and mechanisms thanks to 
which a company works. I am now ready to enrich this new-acquired understanding. 
 
After reading the enclosed details, you may find that I am the person you are searching for and I would 
welcome the chance for us to work together. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Joseph Rozencwajg. 
 
 
PS: Please be aware a visa will be required for me to work in the United States. A program exists for 
new graduates to obtain a J-1 visa once they are sponsored by a company. I stay open to any 
discussion and proposition regarding this matter. 
 


